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Please help to keep everyone safe 

One adult per 

family on 

school site.  

 

Children to stay 

with their adult 

whilst on school 

playground. 

Keep at least 2 

metres away from 

people you do not 

live with on the 

school site. 

It is recommended to wear a face mask whilst on 

school site. 

It is a requirement to wear a facemask in the 

school foyer and when talking to staff members at 

the classroom door. 

PLEASE DO NOT access the office foyer without a 

previously arranged meeting or for reason of  

lateness.  A mask must be worn. 

 

Coronavirus (COVID-19)   

The situation regarding COVID-19 is continuing to be carefully 

monitored.  The school will follow the latest advice and guidance 

which can be found here. 

https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus/education-and-childcare  

 

Child Leave of Absence Request 

If you wish to request a leave of absence from school for your child 

(not medical) you must complete the request form which can be 

found on the school website >Norwood School>School 

Policies>Attendance Policy or by clicking on the link Norwood 

School Policies  The form can be found on page 9 and 10 of the 

Attendance Policy and must be completed 1 month prior to 

requested date of absence.  Any queries please email 

admin@norwoodschool.co.uk 

 

Consultation Meetings in May 

Parents/Carers consultation meetings are scheduled for early May 

for all years. Letter will be sent out shortly with the booking details. 

 

Bookable Appointments with Mrs Cockerill 

There are bookings available for the next scheduled meeting on 

18th May.   These meetings are for parents/carers to discuss any 

concerns about their child.  These can be booked through our email 

senadmin@norwoodschool.co.uk .  Your enquiry should state, your 

child’s name, year group and reason for request.   

 

Road Safety 

As lockdown eases our roads are becoming busier than we 

have been used to for some time.  Norwood school has 

received concerns from our local community of children 

not crossing the road safely.   Our road safety support 

page is on our website https://www.norwood-school.co.uk/ 

Children’s Zone>Road Safety or by clicking here  

 

Monday 26th April – Bikeability Y1 - 4 

Bikeability will deliver training for pupils who are currently unable to 

ride independently without stabilisers.  Those who 

have secured a place will be contacted by school.  For 

more information 

https://bikeability.org.uk/  

Friday 30th April – England does the daily mile 

Norwood school are joining the many primary 

schools in England to celebrate the positive benefits 

that daily activity can have on our mental health 

https://thedailymile.co.uk/  

 

Thursday 13th May - Pyjamarama 

Pyjamarama is a Booktrust fundraising day for 

Booktrust to promote reading for pleasure and 

celebrating books.  The children and staff will be 

invited to dress up in their pyjamas for a donation 

which goes to Booktrust.   Details to follow.  More 

information can be found here  

 

Reading for Inference and Read Write Inc 

Norwood school website has information to support parents/carers  

 Home>Norwood School>Reading for Inference 

 Home>Norwood School>Read Write Inc. 

Click here to open the page Reading for Inference:   

How to help your child to understand what they read. 

Click here to open the page Read Write Inc.    

How to help your child learn to read. 

  

Monies Raised by you  

Thank you so much for your donations towards 

our Red Nose Day when we celebrated our real life 

super heroes that have helped us so much this 

year.  Total raised £173.50 

 

New for the Summer Term 

Log ins and more information to follow.  Here is a preview 

Timestable Rockstars is a carefully sequenced 

programme of daily times tables practice.  

https://ttrockstars.com/home  

'Numbots' is an add-on website to Times Tables Rock 

Stars and is aimed at 5-8 year olds to help develop 

fluency in mathematics skills 

Free resources are available on the website 

https://numbots.com/downloads-page/  

  

Contacting School 

All contact should be made via phone or email  

 

Phone 01733 574717 

 

School email admin@norwoodschool.co.uk 

Reporting Absence email absence@norwoodschool.co.uk  

SEND email  senadmin@norwoodschool.co.uk 

 

Norwood Website 

Please check our website www.norwood-school.co.uk for copies of all 

letters, diary dates and news updates.   

Please visit and click on Children's Zone to see your child’s curriculum. 

 

Term Dates 

 

Summer Term 2021 

Bank Holiday  Monday 3rd May 

Half Term  Monday 31st May – Friday 4th June 

Term Finishes  Thursday 22nd July 
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